
ALL SAINTS
C of E PRIMARY

Reception Intake Meetings September 2024 

• 9.30am 7th November 2023 

• 9.30am 5th December 2023 

• 9.30am 10th January 2024 
Please book at the school office. 
Have a tour of the Early Years. 

 

  

  

 
 

                Word of the Week: 
 
         

Conversely – adv – in an   
opposite manner; in an 

altogether different way 
                      

  

 

All Saints’ C of E Primary School 
Upper Beulah Hill, Upper Norwood, London SE19 3LG 

Tel: 0208 771 9388      Fax: 020 8653 5466 

Email: admin@allsaintsschool.croydon.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Josephine Copeland MA                  All Believing, All Achieving  

Dear Parents/Carers                    13th October 2023 – Week 6 

                         

             Prayers for Peace in Gaza and Israel                    

Dear God of Peace, 

Please be with all those who are living in fear and danger.    

Amen 

 

  

 Diversity Day  

We will be celebrating Diversity Week with a full day of  

activities on Thursday 19th October.  A letter outlining all 

the events taking place has been emailed home. We are 

encouraging our pupils to come to school in traditional 
dress and we have a special menu too!    
Look out for the half-term homework on Diversity! 
                                                                         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
                      
                      
                Autumn Parents’ Evening   
   
Parents’ evenings are Tuesday 17th October and  
Wednesday 18th October 2023. 
Please ensure you have booked a slot with your 
child’s teacher to discuss the progress your child 
has been making so far.   
   
 

“Be devoted to one another in brotherly love; give preference to one another in 
honour.” Romans 12.10 

 

The All Saints Faith Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The school is using the app 
Schoolgateway for payments and 
bookings for school trips, school clubs 
and breakfast club.   
We are not longer using SIMS Pay, so 
please download the APP today! If 
you are having issues registering, 
please see someone in the office. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
                                                                      

Year 6 - Secondary Transfer 
All application forms need to be 

submitted 
Online by 31st October 2023 at 

11.59pm. 
Please ensure that you check the 

Secondary schools’ websites for up 
to date information on open days. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

               Time-keeping 
School gates open at 8.45am. 
 

 
 

 
          Message from the Department for Education 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
                                         
 

Measles cases are rising across the country, with over 102,000 

children starting primary school in England being at risk of  

catching the disease. 

Measles is highly infectious and if left unvaccinated, nine out of  

ten children in an early years setting can catch the disease if  

just one child is infectious. 

If you are unsure if you or your child are up to date, check your 

child’s red book or GP records to make an appointment to  

catch up on any missed doses. 

 

                               Head Pupils      Communications Team 

 Our Communications Team organise  

 all our fundraising events for the  

 school, and other charitable causes.  

 They have the responsibility of promoting  

 and communicating the events to the pupils. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Head Pupils in their distinctive red jumpers  

underneath the Year 4 display of Hope, one of our 

school values. 

  

        

       

 Please be on time for the start of the day!          

  



Dear All 

I am the Director of the weekend programme, BRIT kids at 

The BRIT School.  We offer over 90 sessions every Saturday 

in the performing , creative and media arts, and have over 

700 local children attending. I am reaching out as we have  

some wonderful opportunities at The BRIT School,  

in the holidays and at weekends that I would be thrilled if  
you could share with your school’s community. I have included 
a flyer regarding the Holiday Classes, should you be able to send  
this out to parents and staff. However the fully funded 
spaces would need the below link to apply. 

BRIT Autumn holiday Classes, in half term. The BRIT  

School’s holiday club is back by popular demand! We have a fun  
filled week planned with Creative and Performing Arts pathways  

to choose from. Find out more  HERE BRIT Kids and  
The National Saturday Club are partnering to offer fully  
funded spaces in their Film class. This is a two-hour class, each 

 Saturday at The BRIT School. To qualify for a place your household  
income needs to be approx. £35,000  
or under. It is an amazing 
opportunity funded by the BFI, 
with an exhibition in central  
London and masterclasses  
from professionals.  
APPLY HERE to start in November. 

Kind Regards 

Tobi 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
As part of their R.E lesson, Year 
5 pupils tasted some elements 
of the Passover meal. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

     Free Art Event 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        Year 5 R.E. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

    Nursery 
Butterflies Class 

Reign & 
Luna 

Reception  
Giraffes Class 

Michelle & 
Filip 

Year 1  
Dolphin Class 

Reuel & 
Lammunopi 

Year 2 
Hummingbirds Class 

Rejna & 
Abubakar 

Year 3  
Orangutan Class 

Zeniyah & 
Cillian S 

Year 4  
Cheetah Class 

Tega & 
Taman 

Year 5  
 Whales Class 

Eloise & 
Emmanuel 

Year 5  
Panda Class 

Mikel & 
Elda 

Year 6  
Pygmy Owls Class 

Santi & 
Paul 

Attendance & Punctuality – 93.2% 
Attendance is improving, but we can do better!! 

 Class % Winner 

NUR Butterflies  88.9%  
 

 
Congratulations to 

Giraffe Class who have 
had an incredible week 

with 

99.2% 
attendance this week! 
Who will be the first 

class with 100% for the 
whole week? 

REC Giraffes 99.2% 

YR1 Dolphins 93.6% 

YR2 Hummingbirds 93.5% 

YR3 Orangutans 91.9% 

YR4 Cheetahs 96.7% 

YR5 Whales 87.9% 

YR5 Pandas 92.9% 

YR6 Pygmy Owls 91.9% 

https://www.brit.croydon.sch.uk/holidaycourses
https://www.britkids.org/croydon/page/?title=Film+and+Screen%2DBRIT+Kids+Partnering+with+National+Saturday+Club&pid=1122


Notices 

• 16th October – YR1 Hearing Tests 

• 17th October – Parents’ Evening 

• 18th October – Parents’ Evening 

• 19th October – Diversity Day 

• 21st October – Break up for half-term at 3.30pm 

• 30th October – INSET day 

• 31st October – Pupils return to school 

• 31st October – Secondary school application deadline 

• 1st – 3rd November – YR6 Residential Trip 

• 1st November – All Saints’ Day 

•  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Peace and Love! 

Josephine Copeland 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


